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Meadow Brook Theatre

Budget Update

October 2002

Attached is a projected actual FY 2003 statement for Meadow Brook Theatre, compared to the budget presented to the Board of Trustees in September 2002.   The season began on October 19, and therefore, it is early in the year to project much difference from the projections for production costs and individual ticket sales, particularly.   However, following are some notes regarding the activity to date:

· Season ticket sales are actual to date, reflecting the activity that has been occurring since spring of 2002.  Season ticket sales also include flex-ticket sales.  Sales of both of these are continuing, although season ticket sales are significantly finished.  

· Individual ticket sales are projected at what they are currently tracking to last season. Marketing efforts continue in this area to the best of our ability, given the resources available.

· Sales capacity exists for adult and student group sales, and aggressive efforts in these areas continue.

· Operating expenses are over budget primarily due to production costs at this point.  The unanticipated medical leave of the artistic director has created some unforeseen costs.  This variance does not necessarily mean that these costs will end up over budget by year-end; but more review needs to be done to effect savings.

· Gifts and sponsorships reflect a 10% increase over last year’s actuals, with additional efforts needed to reach the higher goal.  Actual amounts received/committed as of October 28 total $140,000.  Although there are proposals in progress, additional support is needed to reach the budgeted amounts.  
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